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Briefing Note: Scottish Water

This briefing relates to activities which fall under SOA Outcome [insert outcome 
name and number here]. 

 [on - going] 

Summary
We continue to progress with our  £29M investment in Oban’s water supply. This 
includes the construction of the new Tullich Water Treatment Works, which started in 
January 2016 and is expected to be complete in late Summer 2018 with further 
investment expected. 

As we progress with this work I would also like to advise you of work we are carrying 
out at the Oban South service reservoir tank. The tank is located above Glencruitten 
Road. This work will last approximately 10 weeks from early February, during this 
time there may be an increase in activity and site traffic.

Key Points for Consideration 
Please provide the key points you would like to bring to the attention of the group 
here

Recommendations
Please provide information on what action you would like the group to take here

Key Points for Discussion
Please provide the key points you would like the group to discuss here

For further information please contact:  [insert name and contact details here]


